My Dear Mr. Beldeni-

Your letter of the 22nd., regarding the
mccting of Session was received yesterday. I understand that you
wish me to send the notices to the other two churches, and I ac-

cordingly enclose one for each church. As I do not know who the
proper parties (Clerks of Sessions) are, to whom they should be
sent, can I get you or Mr. Hewitt to hand them to any member of
the Sessions of the respective churches? I am heartily in f=vor
of the movement and hope, for the sake of all concerned, that it
may be brought about.

I an getting along nicely in my new position. The office is
in an excellent location, as far as light and air are concerned. It
js on the southwest corner of Rector Strect and Broadway, and my
window is in the shadow, almost, of Trinity church spire.

I shall be glad to hear of the doings of the church, and hope
you will keep me posted.

Please remember me kindly to Mrs. Belden and believe me

Sincerely yours,
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Two enclosures.
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Rev. W.IH.Belden.



